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Date of Assembly or VAWSC Meeting: 8/3/2024 

Northern Virginia Service Center Chair 

Name and Email: Lisa Reedy – lisanvscchair2022@yahoo.com 

Informational Items: 

 

• Meetings held – We hold monthly Officer Meetings on the 2nd Thursday evening 
of the month via Zoom. We will have a Steering Committee Meeting (DRs) in 
September and a General Services Committee Meeting (GRs) in October. This IS 
an election year, so if you are interested in being an Officer or Coordinator for 
the next Panel, let your DR or GR know NOW. We hope to have nominations for 
the Steering Committee and elections during the General Services Committee. 

 

• Successes:  
- We have a cohesive and enthusiastic group of officers 
- We have been able to open some Saturdays, as well as, our normal Friday 

hours. 
- The districts have worked with each other to plan workshops and fellowship 

opportunities 
- Each District donated to the Center this year 
- All Districts are involved in some way with planning the Gratitude Lunch 

 
                    ●  Challenges: 

- There is some concern that NVSC does not need to exist at all, but the Officers   
are working to allay those fears by developing ideas and putting plans in motion 
or at least having them ready for the next panel. 
 

 
 



   


